April 28, 1988

Mr. Curtis Greenwood 7501 E. Jefferson Detroit, MI 48214

Dear Mr. Greenwood:

Thanks very much for your recent call to my Detroit office concerning drugs in our community.

I feel very strongly that we have to give highest priority to the elimination of drugs in our schools, on our streets and in our community. I have supported Federal programs to increase funding to stop drugs, and to encourage communities across the country to find innovative ways to deal with this epidemic.

While I'm not at all sure that having U.S. troops in our streets is the answer, it is clear that we must all work together to stop the drug trafficking trade, and all possible avenues should be explored.

I appreciate knowing your views on this vital issue.

Sincerely,

Geo. W. Crockett, Jr. Member of Congress

GWC:jtw

Crime